

UBND QUẬN _____ PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA _____ Năm học: 20__ - 20__ Tiếng Anh - Lớp 9 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút	
Trường: _____ Họ tên: _____ Lớp: _____	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

Anh Đình Practice Tests 9
- Test 1&2 Expansion
Time allotted: 60

Mã đề: 1

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of others.

A. whiskey

B. whole

C. where

D. what

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

2. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.

A. Students must turn off their mobile phones after getting into campus.

B. Students must switch off their mobile phones before getting into campus.

C. Students must leave their mobile phones at home.

D. Students must not show their mobile phones to their friends.

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences. (11 questions)

3. Our city has the _____ museums of all.

A. big

B. less big

C. biggest

D. bigger

4. What good news! I'm _____ that you passed your exam. You have worked so hard.

A. happy

B. scared

C. displeased

D. surprised

5. John registered for an English class _____ he could improve his speaking skills.

A. so that

B. when

C. because

D. since

6. You are always wasting your time _____ trivial things!

A. for

B. in

C. on

D. with

7. My neighbor offered _____ my garden when I was away.

A. to water

B. water

C. to watering

D. watering

8. The lake is home _____ many species of wildlife.
A. for B. of C. to D. by
9. We _____ hanging out in the evening. We just stay home.
A. hate B. denies C. love D. would prefer
10. The internet helps us keep in _____ with people from afar.
A. contact B. touch C. relationship D. communication
11. My teacher _____ the whole class to an amusement park next weekend.
A. has taken B. is taking C. would take D. takes
12. Jack finishes his work at 5 pm every day, but today he _____ a project with his colleagues.
A. still discusses B. still discussed C. has discussed D. is still discussing
13. After the movie, we will _____ at a food court.
A. play B. shop C. visit D. eat
14. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of others.
A. fishes B. garages C. faces D. bathes

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences.



Questions:

15. What does the sign say? Choose the best option.
A. We are not welcoming guests at the moment. B. We are not going to notice any visitor for ever. C. We are not visiting anyone at the moment. D. We have stopped expecting guests for ever.

Match the questions with the correct responses. There is TWO EXTRA responses. (5 questions)

- | | |
|---|--|
| 16. Can you tell me what the surface area of the lake is? | a. Really? I didn't think you like them. |
| 17. I'm worried that I'm not going to make any friends. | b. What kinds of books do you enjoy reading? |
| 18. What time are we going to meet? | c. No. I just love books. |
| 19. Do you have any other interests besides reading? | d. Things will be OK. |
| 20. Peter and I enjoy sports. | e. I will give you a lift if you like. |
| | f. It's 82,100 square kilometers. |
| | g. I suggest meeting at 6. Is it convenient for you? |

21. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Do you enjoy _____? Would you like to try this sport?

(MOUNTAIN)

22. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

After a(n) _____ week in the forest, Ann was exhausted and went off hiking.

(AGREE)

23. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Double checking _____ that you do not make any ridiculous mistakes.

(SURE)

24. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Remember to write down the _____ of the room in this notebook.

(MEASURE)

25. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

As the girl was _____ in sports, she turned off the television when sports programs were on.

(INTEREST)

Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word. (5 questions)

Dear Tommy,

How have you been? Did you do (26) _____ in your final exams? Do you have any plans for the summer?

I would like to invite you to spend a week in Ho Chi Minh City. Our city can be accessed by (27) _____ and I can easily pick you up at the airport. We live near there. When you come, I will show you around the city centre. You can experience a trip to our local markets, and you can even try cooking our traditional (28) _____. There are many museums here for us to explore the city's history and culture. I will take you to Cu Chi Tunnel. A day there can (29) _____ you a taste of how we fought during the war. From Ho Chi Minh City, we can go on excursion to the Mekong Delta, enjoying the floating markets and their specialities.

Please let me know if you can make it. It would be best if you can come in June or July.

I can't (30) _____ to see you here.

Tuan

Read the passage and choose the best answer to each question. (5 questions)

Teenagers have certain norms that adults find difficult to understand. In actual fact, these norms indicate teenagers' culture and their transition from childhood to adulthood. First, teenagers place an emphasis on their friends and friendships. Their friends can influence them much more than their parents and relatives do. They even lose interest in and pay less attention to their family members. This focus on friends is perfectly normal and should not be made a fuss of. Second, teenagers start to be attracted to the opposite sex. Their puppy loves make up their whole world. Though short-lived, such relationships give them experiences that have an effect on their future relationships. Third, teenagers are attracted to social networking and maintaining several profiles and accounts is acceptable among themselves. **They** also tend to keep online interaction away from their family. In a nutshell, teenagers stay away from their family and are attracted to their **peers**.

31. What does the passage mainly discuss?

A. Teenagers' behaviours that parents disapprove of

B. Unreasonable misbehaviours that parents

C. Teenagers' misbehaviours that parents

D. Acceptable behaviours that parents expect from

appreciate

should show disapproval
of

teenagers

32. Who does the writer think have the most influence on teenagers?

A. Their teachers

B. Their classmates

C. Their siblings

D. Their parents

33. Which of the following is NOT true of teenagers?

A. They are in the transition period to adulthood.

B. They paid little attention to the opposite sex.

C. They have their own norms.

D. They find it normal to have several online profiles.

34. What does the pronoun "THEY" refer to?

A. Family members

B. Several accounts

C. Teenagers

D. Future relationships

35. What does the word "PEERS" mean?

A. People of the same age range

B. People of the same interests

C. People in the same class

D. People in the same neighbourhood

Choose the option that best completes each numbered blank in the passage. (5 questions)

Tri An Lake is (36)_____ in Vinh Cuu District, Dong Nai Province. It (37)_____ an area of 323 square meters. This man-made lake was built with the (38)_____ of storing water for Tri An Power Plant in the province. Tri An Lake is in the southern part of Dong Nai Province. Visitors to Tri An Lake are fascinated by its spectacular display of the sun, sky and wind. Tri An Lake's two islands, Dong Truong and O Island, (39)_____ an appeal for tourists as they make perfect campsites and picnic destinations. These two islands also offer a wonderful (40)_____ of the mountains in Nam Cat Tien National Park.

(36)

A. located

B. identified

C. based

D. lain

(37)

A. lies

B. covers

C. enjoys

D. stretches

(38)

A. aim

B. ambition

C. goal

D. purpose

(39)

A. give

B. keep

C. hold

D. present

(40)

A. scene

B. view

C. scenery

D. sight

41. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

Tom loves reading about wildlife. (KEEN)

→ Tom.....

42. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

No one else in the class plays tennis as skilfully as Tom.

→ Tom is.....

43. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

"You must finish all the homework," said Tom's mother. (ALLOW)

→ Tom's mother did _____ his homework unfinished.....

44. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

Jack was dissatisfied that Tom was not in time for the meeting. (LATE)

→ To Jack's.....

45. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

Jack said that he would definitely do as he had said.

→ Jack promised _____ his words.....

Rearrange the given phrases to make a complete sentence. (5 questions)

Questions:

46.

Keywords:
the/file/into/move/easily/another/place/a/on/can/computer./You

→

47.

Keywords:
a/cousin/My/to/go/allowed/out/is/not/on/night./school

→

48.

Keywords:
Internet./the/on/follow/tend/people/to/famous/Teenagers

→

49.

Keywords:
was/our/disappointed/really/are/that/too/boring./We/vacation

→

50.

Keywords: are./how/are/measured/they/deep/by/Lakes

→



Listen again and look at statements. In each given space, write TRUE if the statement is true, FALSE if the statement is false, NI if there is no information on this. (6 questions)

Answers	True	False	Not given
51. Many teenagers now study with electronic devices on.	☐	☐	☐
52. Teenagers' images on social networking are true to life.	☐	☐	☐
53. Teenagers compare themselves with their teachers' perfect online images.	☐	☐	☐
54. Teenagers prefer interaction over the Internet because it saves time.	☐	☐	☐
55. Teenagers may not be fully aware of the impact their online comments can have.	☐	☐	☐
56. Teenagers now don't pay sports as much as they should.	☐	☐	☐

57. Choose the FOUR ways the speaker sees technology as harmful to teenagers.

A. Distracting teenagers from their schoolwork

B. Leading to too much pressure on teenagers

C. Taking up too much time

D. Misleading teenagers to materialism

E. Cyber-bullying

F. Encouraging students to copy answers from the Internet

G. Affecting teenagers' physical health

--THE END--